
 

 

5th March 2025 
 

Cinderella, Lichfield Garrick Theatre 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are very excited to invite children in Years R– 6 to attend Cinderella at Lichfield 
Garrick Theatre on Tuesday 2nd December 2025 at 10.00am. 
 
All children will have a slightly later lunch in school when they return and can bring a 
snack and drink with them to the theatre. To enable the trip to take place we will require 
a payment of £14.00 per child to cover the cost of the entrance fee. Please note 
refunds for absence on the day cannot be made. 
 
As all children are walking to and from the venue they are required to wear school 
uniform, a suitable outdoor warm waterproof coat and wear sensible footwear. Hats, 
scarves and gloves may also be required if the weather deteriorates. The performance 
should last for approximately 2 hours 20 minutes (NB timings are approximate at this 
stage). Children will then return to school.  
 
To secure a place for your child please make a payment of £14.00 by Friday 26th 
September. Unfortunately, tickets will not be available to purchase after this 
date. You will also be asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process, 
which authorises your son/daughter to attend the trip.  
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST 
bring these with them. 
 
Any child not wishing to attend will remain in school. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher 


